
Newsletter 27.11.2020 

Emerald News 

 

This week in English we have become authors writing our own Winnie stories based on the book 
‘Winnie’s Dinosaur Day’. We have made small changes to create our own versions and have been 
working hard over the week to include the grammar feature (‘and’ to join ideas) that we have been 
practising as well as trying to remember our punctuation. 

In Maths we have been recapping our addition and subtraction skills that we have been learning to 
play turn taking games with each other.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In History we applied our learning about timelines and ordering events from last week to the life of 
Mary Anning. We sequenced six pictures to show key events in Mary’s life and we will be using this 
to create our own comic strips. 

In Science we have been learning about what different animals eat; carnivore, herbivore and 
omnivore. We have looked at dinosaur coprolite (poo!) and have been conducting our own 
investigation to find out which dinosaur was carnivore, herbivore or omnivore by what they had eaten. 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Grainger  


